
For further information contact:
Richard.sharp@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk

Work on the new council homes on the 
Platt Estate is progressing well and in 
the new year we will be starting to 
improve parking by increasing 
capacity on the estate. 
We know that there is some interest 
demolishing and converting the 
remaining garages into open car 
parking for general use by all residents.
At the meeting you will be able to �nd 
more about the proposals. 
Refreshments will be available and the 
meeting will be attended by council 
o�cers.
You are invited to attend a public 
drop-in session at the venue below.

Monday 9 December
from 5.15pm till 7.15pm.

Wednesday 11 December
from 10.00am till 1:00pm.

The Platt Christian Centre
22 Felsham Road SW15 1DA
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FELSHAM ROAD

Community news
Platt Estate proposal for removal
of existing central garages


